
 UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA 
 
 

 
 
 

Office of the President                  202 Morrill Hall 
                         100 Church Street S.E. 

                                    Minneapolis, MN 55455-0110 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Oct. 26, 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Professor Blumenthal and Dean Coleman, 
 

Thank you for your diligent efforts to lead this workgroup given critical content and a 
tight timeline. Thanks, too, for the update and reality check on timing. 
 

I see no reason not to grant an extension on this important effort, with the goal of a 
complete report with recommended actions on all four buildings named in the Oct. 4 charge. 
 

Please report back to me on Dec. 17, 2018. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Eric W. Kaler 
President 
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